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Hi Rosa, in answer to the question put forward by the panel after my submission yesterday,
the loss of privacy with a lower boundary fence is less of an issue than the loss of sunlight
proposed by the introduction of a 1.8 m boundary fence. Can you please relay this to the
panel. Thanks, Sally Rasmussen 
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